
interChange Provider Important Message 
 

 
 

Attention Home Health Providers:  Remittance Advice Issue 
 
Explanation of Benefit (EOB) codes are not appearing on the PDF version 
of the March 8, 2016 Remittance Advice (RA) posted to the Web for 
paid, denied and adjusted claims.  Hewlett Packard Enterprise is 
rerunning the RAs which should be available via your secure Web 
account sometime in the next few hours.  We apologize for this 
inconvenience. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


